
 

PTA Minutes Friday 11th November 2020 

 

Attendees via Teams - Amanda Charles, Mrs Foad, Tony Humphries, Kelly 

Murphy, Stephanie Murphy, Emma Sheppard, Charly Stelfox 

Apologies - Chris Batchelor, Sarah McAllister, Padmini Naicker, Sarah Newman 

 
Update from Chair (presented by Charly Stelfox) 

Matchfunding has been agreed by HSBC for our Family Lockdown Quiz Night. 

An amount has also been agreed for our Penny wars event, so we have been 

granted the full £500. Thanks to HSBC and to Melda who was able to claim for 

us. 

 

Full Financial Update 

Money for events etc. is as follows: 

Secondhand Uniform £297.68 

Christmas Jumper Sale £45.00 

Halloween Balloon Race £296.76 

Family Lockdown Quiz £111.27  

Penny Wars £387.64 

Christmas Craft £145.93 Our second SOLD OUT event 

PayPal Giving, we received £10.00 

Refund for Easter event hall hire £100.00 

Easyfundraising £19.90 



Miscellaneous Donation £5.00 

This totalled $1637.52 and after expenses of £422.65 were deducted, left with 

a profit of £1214.87 

We currently have £5710.33 in the bank account. 

Penny Wars 

The coins have all been collected and counted and total £541.15 before 

expenses were deducted. The children were very enthusiastic about this event 

and engagement was excellent. The winning class was the Merino Moneybags 

with a total of £81.83 This will be announced in next week’s weekly PTA 

Parentmail, and all class totals will be listed. All children in Merino Moneybags 

will receive a selection box (children with allergies will have a moo free 

version), and all children will receive a bag of chocolate coins (children with 

allergies will have a moo free version).  

Christmas Bingo 

Bingo cards, instructions and prizes are now in school ready for next week. 

Christmas Craft 

This was a SOLD OUT event. With a total of £266.00 to start and deducting 

expenses, our profit is £145.93 

Shape Up at Shepherds 

So far, we’ve had no takers, so we will do a reminder in next week’s weekly 

PTA Parentmail and the event start date has been pushed back to 11th January 

so that we will have a week to promote it. We will also send a WhatsApp at the 

start of Spring Term on 4th January. 

Secondhand Uniform and Christmas Jumpers 

Uniform £297.68  Christmas Jumper Sale £45.00 

We have extended the cut-off date for jumpers to Wednesday 16th to give 

parents a chance to buy a jumper for Christmas Day. 

Headteacher/Teacher Segment 

Mrs Foad has on order the following items agreed at our meeting on 

November 20th: 

Three outdoor clocks, total £165.00 



Log Seats, set of 30, total £320.00 

Tarpaulin Cover, total £140.00 

Log Store, total £212.00 

Outdoor Equipment Container, total £343.00 

Total cost will be £1180.00 

 

Potential Events for 2021 

Secondhand Uniform Half Price January Sale. Everything will be half price. 

Shape Up at Shepherds (as mentioned above). 

Film Night in February. We will put together a list of films and ask what the 

classes would like to watch. All films will be viewed in their classrooms in their 

class bubbles. Films will be copied to USB stick. Popcorn and pizza will be 

provided/delivered to school, with enough for the teachers who will be 

supervising the event. 

Outdoor Disco in the summer term, weather dependent and Covid restrictions 

permitting. 

Virtual Easter Duck Race from the company we used for the Halloween Balloon 

race if available. 

Penny Wars II The Revenge  

 

AOB 

Dates for our meetings in the Spring Term have been agreed with Mrs Foad as 

follows: 

January - Friday 22nd 

February - Friday 26th 

March - Friday 19th 

These will be posted along with the informal meeting dates on our next weekly 

PTA Parentmail. 

 



Our next meeting will be Friday 7th January 2020 via Teams 


